
 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 The Vilonia Community Development Corporation will be hosting the Vilonia Community Fishing 

Derby and 5k on May 18th, 2024.  We will be inviting the public to join us in raising funds to sponsor our 

organization and this annual derby day. This event will be one of a kind this year as we will be doing a formal 

ribbon cutting of the Weaver Family Park Community Fishing Pond.  All Members of the VCDC are invited to 

set up a booth to showcase their business at no additional cost. Please consider sponsoring our 5K event shirt 

with one of the following donation amounts. 

 

$500 – Large business logo on shirt, two free entries to the race, Facebook mention for race sponsorship 

 

$250 – Small business logo on shirt, Facebook mention for race sponsorship 

 

Please remit payment to: 

 VCDC 

 P.O. Box 1043 

 Vilonia, AR 72173 

 

Also Email a single color Logo to be printed on the shirt to  

  

 VCDC@developvilonia.org 

 

PLEASE HAVE DONATIONS SENT IN BY APRIL 30TH 2024 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

 

Steven Craig 

VCDC Chairman 

 

Please fill out information below: 

 

 

Business Name: 

 

Business Contact Name and Number: 

 

Email: 

 

Amount Enclosed: 

 

Logo Provide: Yes or No 
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